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All enquiries or to report an 
absence please contact the 

school office 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

19-03 Parents Evening 

20-03 Yr 1 Space Dome 

21-03 Hopstacle 

21-03 Parents Evening 

24-03 Community Litter Pick 

25-03 North Wilts Music Festival Yr2s 

26-03 Grove Farm tree planting 

27-03 Easter Egg Hunt at NJS 

28-03 Rockstars Assembly (invite only) 

28-03 Break up at 1pm 

29-03 Good Friday 

15-04 Start of Term 5 

17-04 Whole Class Photos 

24-04 Science Day 

25-04 Reception Health Checks 

01-05 SEN Coffee morning 

02-05 Yr1 to St Barts Church 

06-05 Bank Holiday 

07-05 Sports Day (subject to weather) 

15-05 Book Fair 

22-05 ECO Day 

23-05 End of Term 5 3pm finish 

24-05 TD Day 

Dates for your diary 2024 

Mrs Pass - Headteacher 

It’s hard to believe that we are coming to the end of Term 4, but we are 

really looking forward to an exciting Summer Term with, hopefully, a little 

bit more sunshine!  

We have particularly enjoyed our World Book Week this term, and it was 

lovely to see so many of you in school starting the day with a story on 

World Book Day. The children also enjoyed visiting the library and 

responding to stories through dance with West End in Schools. The arrival 

of the chicks added to the excitement of the week.  

We look forward to seeing you all at Parents’ evenings this week when the 

class teachers can share some of the brilliant work your children have 

been doing.  

It just leaves me to say on behalf of everyone at school, thank you for 

your continued support and have a very Happy Easter and a lovely break. 

We look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 15th April.  

Our School Value for this term is: 

We  t r y  our  be s t  

Easter Egg Hunt - Wednesday 27th March 

We have been invited to Noremarsh Junior School for the annual 

Easter Egg Hunt. The children will spend some time doing activities in 

the classrooms before heading outside for the hunt. 

Our wonderful PTA have purchased an Easter treat for all the children. 

We will be walking from the Infants to Noremarsh just after 1pm. If 

you are able to accompany us, any help would be appreciated - please let your child’s 

teacher know. 

Children will need collecting from Noremarsh at 3pm.  

Sponsored Hopstacle - Thursday 21st March 

The children have been practising for the Hopstacle and are 

getting really excited to challenge their friends. All children can 

wear either PE kit or sports appropriate clothing into school as 

the first class will be starting at 9am. 

It would be great if all sponsorship money can be bought into 

school by the end of term (but we won’t be refusing it afterwards!) The children 

are already planning what playground toys and activities they want to buy! 

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2024_28565.pdf


Our local recommendation 

We’ve recently had our hall 

carpet replaced by this local 

company (and parents at 

our school) and we are very 

pleased with the results.  

They are located in the Arcade on the High Street. 

 
North Wilts Music Festival - Monday 25th March 6pm 

Our Year 2 choir have been practising really hard for the 

North Wilts Music Festival which is being held at RWBA. 

You child should have bought home a letter with details 

about timings. Your ticket was also attached to this 

letter. 

If you are unable to use your ticket please return it to 

the school office. Thank you  

Grove Farm Tree Planting 

We have been invited to plant a tree at the 

new housing development , Grove Farm. We 

will be taking a small group of year 2 

children to the ceremony 

and look forward to 

seeing out tree grow over 

the next few years. 

Chicks in School 

The children have really enjoyed 

having the chicks in school and 

learning about their lifecycle and 

how to care for 

them. They have now gone to 

live with Mrs Edwards, who is 

hoping for lots of eggs when 

they get a little bit bigger. 

Community Litter Pick 

It was lovely to see so many children and their families 

on Sunday as the sun shone for us at the community 

litter pick. 

Despite the mud and very large puddles, we collected 

over 20 bags of rubbish 

from the canal and 

surrounding area. 

All the children who took 

part will receive a 

certificate for their efforts. 


